Meet The Teacher Night
Greetings Primrose Families, September 24, 2023

We are looking forward to hosting you at our “Meet The Teacher” night at Primrose
Elementary School this week. The evening is a drop-in-style, meet-and-greet event and
you are welcome to look around the school, visit your child(ren)’s classroom and chat
with your child(ren)’s educator(s).

Because of our limited parking area at the school and no parking permitted on the
Prince of Wales Road, we are asking that all families park at the Superburger
restaurant (Prince of Wales and Highway 89), and take our shuttle bus to Primrose
Elementary. Please park at the west picnic area OR the big truck area, and not
adjacent to the restaurant. Our shuttle bus will run back and forth from Superburger to
Primrose every 10 minutes throughout the evening to deliver families safely. We will
have parking lot attendants at both the restaurant and school lots. The school parking
lot will be left for accessible parking needs, staff and as a safe turnaround for our shuttle
bus. We are grateful that Superburger has agreed to help us make our event possible
for all families to attend!

When? Thursday, September 28th from 5:30 - 7:30pm

Who? All Primrose Families

What? Meet The Teacher evening event

Where? Primrose Elementary School (parking at Superburger)

Why? To meet your child(ren)’s educator(s) and see their classrooms
How? Park at Superburger and take the shuttle bus to Primrose!

We are also excited to have you see our new Natural Playground. Thanks to many
donations and hours of volunteer time and effort from our School Council, our
playground has been transformed. We had a dream and all of you made it happen!
Please be sure to check it out.

See you on Thursday evening, Pumas!

Sincerely,

Marianne Millsap & Ashley Hophing

Principal Vice Principal



